

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

EMAIL: legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us
PHONE: (651) 266-8560 FAX: (651) 266-8574

February 25, 2011

Bernard & Karin Vassar 8553 – 72nd St S Cottage Grove MN 55016

RE: Appeal for property at 2148 Geranium Avenue East

File ID: ALH 11-276

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Vassar:

This is to confirm that the Legislative Hearing Officer reviewed the above-referenced appeal and recommended granting a 1-inch variance on the openable height of the egress windows in the main floor southwest and southeast bedrooms. For the windows which do not open because they are frozen shut, separate orders will need to be issued if there is a shortfall in the egress dimensions. There will need to be a separate appeal on those windows. Your hearing for March 1, 2011 at 1:30 p.m. has been canceled.

If you have further questions, I can be reached at 651-266-8563.

Sincerely,

Mai Vang Legislative Hearing Coordinator

c: Fire Supervisors (email)
Pat Fish (email)